Memo #

March 6, 1984

Ye Danna Lindsay
Petro-Lewis Corp.

Re: State of NM 16 #43 (C-104 for transporter change)
C-104 on the above well is unapprovable. We

have never received the completion report,

deviation survey, or copy of electric logs.

No C-104 has ever been filed for new well
completion.

Sincerely,
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